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Constituent 2021 Fall Meeting Report   

 

2021–2022 College Council Leaders Announced  
Dr. Daniel Rejman began serving as the 2021-2022 president after the College’s 
Annual Business Meeting conference call on July 14. Dr. Rejman is a diplomate of the 
American Board of Orthodontics and in private practice in Castle Rock, CO.  

   Additional 2021 - 2022 Council members are:  
   President-Elect Dr. Linda Rigali - Northhampton, MA  
   Secretary Dr. Ashok Kothari - Countryside, IL  
   Treasurer Dr. Sandy Bigman - San Ramon, CA  
   Councilor Dr. Paul Sproul - Madison, AL  
   Councilor Dr. Matthew Ng - Katy, TX  
   Editor Dr. Howard Fine - Goldens Bridge, NY  
   Historian Dr. John W. M. Carter - Leawood, KS  
   Parliamentarian Dr. Perry Opin - Milford, CT  

Dr. Robert Vaught of Savannah, Georgia was  
recognized for his service as the 2020-2021 College  
President. The 2021 College Meeting, cancelled due  

to the pandemic, was rescheduled for Savannah March 8 – 11, 2024. Dr. Rejman  (photo 
left) presented Dr. Vaught (photo right) his presidential plaque while they were both 
instructing the College Prep Course held June 12 in Denver.  

ABO Scenario-based Clinical Exam Prep Course Schedule Posted The new College 
Prep Course curriculum, recently revised to be accurate with American Board of 
Orthodontic’s virtual exam format changes, has been well-received. Go to the website for 
info and to register for these courses held in-person to be the most current:  

• October 9 in conjunction with the SAO 2021 Annual Session in Charlotte, NC  
• May 20 – 22 in conjunction with the AAO 2022 Annual Session in Miami, FL  
• July 22 in conjunction with the College 2022 Annual Meeting in Sonoma, CA  

Cheers to Being Together July 2022 in Sonoma  
2022 College Annual Meeting attendees will have plenty 
of reasons to raise their glasses for a toast together at 
the Fairmont Sonoma Mission Inn & Spa in the heart of  
California wine country. The program “A Balance in  
Orthodontic Perspective…” features: Drs. David Musich,  
J. Martin Palomo, Ambrosina Michelotti, Jose Nelson 
Mucha, and Sandra Tai.  

 



Go to the website when registration info is posted later  
and plan to attend to honor Dr. Robert Moss of Albany, GA with the Founders Award,  
Drs. Lee Graber of Vernon Hills, IL and Allen Moffitt of Murray, KY with the Award of  
Merit, and past presidents Drs. Bruce Goldstein and Robert Vaught who were unable  
to hold their Annual Meetings due to the pandemic. 
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